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McGlinchey’s Consumer Financial Services Regulatory team is proud to be listed in the “Special Finance 175,” a 
recognition presented by SubPrime Auto Finance News for organizations who “support companies and 
dealerships with sound guidance and tools to navigate the ever-changing regulatory demands.” This is the fourth 
year McGlinchey has received this honor, having appeared on the list since 2017. 

Click here for the full listing.

http://digital.subprimenews.com/publication/frame.php?i=666995&p=&pn=&ver=html5

